
What a great week we have had!  

More photos from our fabulous week at school can be found on our Facebook page. We never share children’s  

full names in our posts.  Please can we ask that you do the same if commenting on a post.  This is to keep our chil-

dren safe. Many thanks.  

Dates to remember:  

24th June—ELAN Kwik Cricket 

25th & 26th June—Y6 Transition Days 

Congratulations to our Firefly 

class who topped the charts 

this week with 94.1% 

attendance.  

2nd Butterfly class—94.1% 

3rd Ladybird class—94% 

4th Dragonfly class—90.2% 

5th Cricket class—82.6% 

 

 

This week certificates 

were awarded to: 

Ladybird class— Willow, 

Patrick & Ronnie 

Dragonfly class— Safia, 

Evie & Ruslana 

Butterfly class— Harper, 

Milo & Reece  

Firefly class— Harry, 

Mikey & Iga   

Cricket class— Erin, 

Ethan & Cayden   

 

Mrs Pocock’s Golden 

phone call last week 

went to Ozzy.  

Ladybird & Dragonfly class  

What a great day we had at Aust beach on Monday! A big thank you to our 

parent helpers who came along on the day.  

 

Class and leavers photos will take 

place on Friday 5th July.  

Goodbye Mrs Lark 

It’s Mrs Lark’s last day in the school 

office today.  Thank you for all your 

hard work, we wish 

you all the best with 

your new job.   

We will miss you! 

We have 21 1/4 size violins and 9 

1/2 size violins that are no longer 

needed.  If you would like one, 

please contact the school office.  

We are asking for a £5 donation 

per violin please.   

Our new Assistant Headteacher, Mrs 

Kate Evans, will be spending the day 

with us on Tuesday next week.  We 

look forward to welcoming her to our 

Banwell community.  

On Tuesday next week, the children 

will be spending part of the morning in 

their new classes for September.  Mrs 

Evans and Mr Venn will both be 

joining us too.  

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/



